What's new in your neighborhood?

BOARD MEMBERS

Gene Fanning, President  579-1671
Sharon Russell-Shaw, V.P. (resigned)
Bonnie Todd, Secretary

Carole Bayer, Treasurer

Rodney Tipping, Member at Large

y ~ BOARD MEETING NOTICE

It's that time again...

When: Monday, February 15, 1999

Time: 7:00 p.m.

Where: Countryside Community
Center

A Message from Your DCC&R
Committee

Thanks to our neighbor, Bill Hutchinson,
for seeing to it that our curbs now have a
fresh coat of paint. In the near future,
designated parking spaces will be marked
as "Guest" or "Visitor". Now it's time for
the rest of us to brighten up the
neighborhood with some person al "touch-
ups" such as painting, patching or whatever
is needed at our individual homes. For
example, most of the wooden utility doors
need fresh paint. For trims, etc., the
authorized list of colors can be obtained
from the Board or Committee members if
you don't have that information. The
DCC&R and Landscape Committee "Walk-
Around" is scheduled tentatively for March
27. Additional members are needed to

serve on the DCC&R Committee! Please

contact a Board member or call Bev at 579-
9898 to see how you might be of help to
your community.

IF YOU'RE A SENIOR, you've

probably heard the expression, "There's no
such thing as a free lunch!". Well, last
Friday there WAS a "free lunch" for those
men and women attending the Soup &
Sandwich Buffet at the Countryside
Community clubhouse. The staff provided
homemade chicken soup, complete with
recipes. There were also hearty
sandwiches, punch, coffee and a grand
finale of strawberry pie a la mode. An
interesting presentation was given by
Keller Nurseries and Landscaping.

Two Senior events are now scheduled for
March - a Salad Buffet & Bingo on March
12"™ and carpooling to the Fourth Avenue
Street Fair on March 19", Mark your
calendars and plan to join us! Details will
appear in the Countryside Community
newsletter.

COUNTRYSIDE VILLAS 10™
ANNUAL COMMUNITY
GARAGE SALE is now set for
March 27™. We are looking for a
few volunteers to help with
organizing the sale. Please call
Bonnie at 579-7786 if you would like
to help. It will be fun!

Start cleaning out those closets and
look for a flyer in your gate within
the next week to sign up.

| Bonnie Todd

4919 W. Doria Drive

579-7786 |
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BOARD MEMBER OPENING

We now have an opening on the Board for
the position of Vice President. Sharon
Russell-Shaw resigned due to other time
commitments.

This is an opportunity to get involved and
make a difference in the direction of our
community. Please drop a note in our
Countryside mailbox or call Gene Fanning
at 579-1671 if you are interested. We
really need your valuable input!

Bonnie Todd 4919 W. Doria Drive

579-7786




